
 

 

June 2, 2024 
 

Fr. Chris Cauchi, Pastor 
Mr. Sarfaraz Pinto, Permanent Deacon 
Elise Lee, Family Life Minister 
Gordon D. Mansell, M. Mus, Music Director 
 

Call the office for info on: 
 

Sacrament of Baptism - Families 

must be registered, regularly attending 
Mass, supporting the good works of the 
church and involved in parish life. Parents 
are invited to attend a baptism preparation 
session every third week of the month.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
(RCIA) - This program is for adults 

interested in joining the Catholic Church.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage - Parishioners 

must be registered and regularly attending 
Mass. Please contact us one year prior to 
your requested wedding date. 
 

Pastoral References - You must be a 

registered parishioner, attending Sunday 
Mass regularly, participating in the 
sacramental and pastoral life of the  Church 
community, be serving in a parish ministry 
(e.g. lector, catechist) on an on going basis, 
and be in good canonical standing within the 
Church.  
 

Society of St Vincent de Paul  
647-770-4805 
 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
www.tcdsb.org 
  

Archdiocese of Toronto 
www.archtoronto.org  
 

Catholic Cemeteries  
www.catholic-cemeteries.com 

OUR LADY OF SORROWS PARISH 
Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 9:30 am - 4:00 pm  

3055 Bloor St. W, Etobicoke ON  M8X 1C6 

416-231-6016    office@sorrows.ca    www.sorrows.ca  

Mass Schedule                                          Adoration                Reconciliation   
Weekdays (Monday to Saturday): 9:00 am       Mondays 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm        Monday: 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm  
Saturday Vigil: 5:15 pm                Saturday: 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

Sunday: 8:00 am, 9:30 am*, 11:00 am, 12:30 pm          By appointment - call the parish office 
*Children’s Liturgy of the Word  (ages 4-10 yrs.)   
Rosary is prayed Monday to Saturday at 8:25 am    

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood  
of Christ (Corpus Christi)  

In today’s Gospel, Jesus gave his disciples certain instructions for 
where and how they should go about their preparations for the 
Passover. Likewise, Christ invites us to prepare well for Holy Mass. 
For a wedding or special celebration, a lot of planning and 
preparation are involved in making sure that the food, venue, guests, 
and everyone or everything else are ready for that special occasion. 
That is why at Church, we have a welcoming hospitality, beautiful 
music, congregational singing, good preaching, and the Eucharist at 
the centre of our liturgical worship. All of these elements are 
significant for how we approach Mass, yet they are always meant to 
lead our focus on what is happening at Mass. Most importantly, every 
Mass is a representation of His Sacrifice at Calvary (Catechism 
#1367). In a mystical way, that moment where Jesus offered up His 
Body and Blood on the Cross is presented to us in the way He gave it 
to His disciples at the Last Supper. When we take five to ten minutes 
to quiet our hearts before Mass, we can allow Jesus to prepare our 
hearts like the disciples. By keeping our focus on who we are 
encountering at Mass, we will be more than ready to meet our Lord 
with joy and anticipation like His disciples at the Last Supper. 

https://www.tcdsb.org/o/ourladyofsorrows
http://www.archtoronto.org
http://www.catholic-cemeteries.com
mailto:office@sorrows.ca
http://www.sorrows.ca


 

 

 

The month of June is dedicated to our devotion the Sacred Heart of Jesus. We 
celebrate the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on June 7.  This devotion is one of the 
most widely practiced and well-known Catholic devotions in the Archdiocese of Toronto and 
for Catholics worldwide. The Heart of Jesus is viewed as a symbol of God’s boundless and 
passionate love for mankind.   
 

Archbishop Francis Leo's message on the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus encourages us to 
draw closer to Christ and adore Him with deep faith and devotion. We invite you to read and 

reflect on his message by visiting https://bit.ly/4aFRtti 
 

For additional resources on how to deepen our devotion to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, visit https://
bit.ly/4aGO0Lh.  

Coffee Friday 
 

Join us in the parish hall following the 9:00 am  
on Friday, June 7 for refreshments and 
fellowship. Parishioners are welcome to bring 
treats to share. 

 

We invite you for Adoration and Confessions, 
Monday evenings from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in 
the church.  “Jesus awaits us in the Sacrament 
of Love.  Let us not refuse to go meet him in 
adoration.” ~ St. Pope John Paul II.   

 

Special Collection Next Weekend - Marygrove Camp 
 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul, 
Toronto Central Council, helps over 
1,000 girls each summer through the 
generous support of an annual Camp 
Collection held in parishes throughout 
the Archdiocese of Toronto.  
 

Your support is greatly appreciated!  

 

 

 

Totus Tuus Summer Camp! Have you registered? Children and youth are invited to join us 
for day camp (gr. 1-6) or evening  program (gr. 7-12). Totus Tuus is an archdiocesan program 
where young adults and seminarians are trained and sent to different parishes to run programs 
that bring fun and faith together through songs, games, prayer, Mass, and catechism.  
 

Day camp runs from July 8-12, 8:45 am to 2:30 pm in the parish hall. Cost is $125. Late pickup (2:30 pm to 
4:00 pm) available upon request. Fee: $20 per child.  Email totustuus@sorrows.ca to make arrangements. 
 

Evening program runs from July 7-12, 6:00 pm to 9:00 pm in the parish hall. Cost is $75 (evening program).  
 

Sibling discounts are available. For inquiries, email totustuus@sorrows.ca. Registration packages available 
at the back of the church or online at www.sorrows.ca.  
 

Be part of our Totus Tuus Team! We are looking for volunteers: adults, young adults, 
and high school students (Gr. 9-12). Volunteer hours provided. Go to https://
bit.ly/44PDZda  to fill out an volunteer application form.  

Your love and compassion led thousands  
on the path to healing 

 

The weekend is ShareLife Sunday.    
 

Through your kind support, you eased the 
struggles of 23,000 people by providing access 
to mental health care. Your compassion 
provides families access to counselling 
sessions from our Catholic family agencies. 
 

ShareLife envelopes are available at the church 
entrances, online through our parish website, or 
at sharelife.org/donate. 
 

Please give generously.  
 

Thank you for living the Gospel! 

https://olsorrowset.archtoronto.org/en/parish-life/month-of-the-sacred-heart-of-jesus/
https://bit.ly/4aFRtti
https://bit.ly/4aGO0Lh
https://bit.ly/4aGO0Lh
https://olsorrowset.archtoronto.org/en/parish-life/2023-totus-tuus-summer-camp/
mailto:totustuus@sorrows.ca
mailto:totustuus@sorrows.ca
https://olsorrowset.archtoronto.org/en/parish-life/2023-totus-tuus-summer-camp/
https://bit.ly/44PDZda
https://bit.ly/44PDZda
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/contact-us/donations/donate-pages/donate-to-sharelife/?des=DPP61
https://sharelife.org/donate/
https://sharelife.org/


 

 

June 3 to 9 
 

Mon.    †Tony Czapla by Nada Sego 

Tue.     Deceased Members of the Gilligan, Mahon & Norton family 
      by Eddie Carroll 

Wed.    †Ross Martyn by Tony & Cathy Dodds  

Thu.     †Newton Vaz by family  

Fri.       Deceased members of the Bilic Family by family  

Sat.      Deceased members of the Horvat, Novak & Brkovic familie 

 by Bilic family 

Sat.   5:15pm   †Carmen Morin by Family  

Sun.  8:00am   Parish Intentions  

          9:30am   †Nelly Pereira by Germana Pereira  

        11:00am   †Susanna Edith Sutherland by Rena Guerard  

        12:30pm   †Wallace, †Irene, †Ed Milanczak by Janet Braun  

Join MOSAIC on its third international tour! 
Our Music Director Gordon Mansell invites 
you on Nov. 16, 2024 for a remarkable 14-
day tour to Sicily, Southern and Northern 
Italy.  You can join the tour as a singer or as 
a pilgrim.  
 

For more details and to sign up, call or text 
Gordon at 416-571-3680.   

Throneway Sanctum Adoration Night - You are invited to 
join us in prayer, music, and Eucharistic Adoration with the 
Throneway Band as we dive into how to grow in deeper 
trust in God’s will for our lives.  
 

Friday, June 14 from 6:30 pm to 9:0:00 pm, OLS church.   
All are welcome! 

Corpus Christi Mass & Procession - All are welcome to join the Most Reverend Francis Leo, 
Archbishop of Toronto, for a Corpus Christi Mass & Procession at Saint Michael’s Cathedral Basilica 
(65 Bond St.) today, Sunday, June 2 following the Noon Mass. A short procession will take place in 
the vicinity surrounding the cathedral ending with a Solemn Benediction followed by fellowship. 

 

A Guided Nature Walk of Christians and First Peoples Unity - Sunday, June 9, 2:00 - 3:30 pm. 
Meeting point: East Entrance to West Deane Park off Martin Grove Road, west of the parking lot at 2 PM. 
Aspects of the traditional '7 Grandfather Teachings' will be presented, highlighting the similarity of values 
between First Peoples teachings and the Christian Faith. Facilitated by Julia and Adam Kozak. To register, 
please e-mail aboutbeingcatholic@gmail.com. Free of charge and limited to 50 participants. 
 

The Palliative Care HopeLine - HopeLine is open to individuals in the Archdiocese of Toronto’s catchment 
area who are interested in discovering palliative/end-of-life support services and holistic care for themselves, 
their caregivers and extended family and friends. This resource seeks to connect people with services that 
align with the Catholic faith. If you are in search of hospice palliative care resources and services in your 
community, call the HopeLine at 416-619-5700. Please note – this service is an information line and is not 
an emergency or crisis line – in case of an emergency please call 911. 
 

Estate Planning from a Catholic Perspective: Free Webinar Saturday, June 8 at 9:00 am.  
The Archdiocese of Toronto & Catholic Cemeteries Estate Planning Team will discuss: How 
YOU can avoid problems: in your will; with the power of attorney & through proper estate 
Trustee selection; how to create your personal Catholic legacy; & Our Catholic traditions around 
wills, cremation, burials and funerals. To register: scan the QR code or email 
development@archtoronto.org using “Estate Planning - June 8” in the subject line and including 
your Name in the body of the message. 

International Eucharistic Congress  
Quito, Ecuador  

September 8-15, 2024  
Join the Archdiocese of Toronto Delegation!  

 

Visit www.archtoronto.org/iec 
to learn more about the 
pilgrimage.  
 

Limited spaces are available 
for pilgrims from Toronto to join with the 
Canadian delegation. Registration deadline 
is June 6.   

http://www.archtoronto.org/iec


 

 


